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Organization: Protect Biodiversity In Public Forests

Title: network coordinator

Comments: I am writing in support of the future of Red River Gorge.  I live in Cincinnati, Ohio so this is the nicest,

best and wildest area somewhat near where I live.  It is very important that we maintain areas like Red River

Gorge so that future generations have wild and natural areas.  I think it is important that people be able to visit

these areas, but I don't like seeing them used as areas where young people (and others) can go to drink and

party since that seems like an inappropriate use of wild areas.  I don't think that Red River Gorge should be

expected to produce commercial, economic value because I think the natural products (clean air &amp; water as

well as wildlife habitat) of natural areas are more important.  The Red River Gorge needs to be managed in a

future focused manner, not in an immediate gratification manner. 


